
 
 
Date:  June 12, 2025 
 
To:  Yvette DePeiza 
     
From:  Steven Soule, Director of Operations – Berkshire Hills Regional School District 
 
RE:  PWS #1113016, Service Line Inventory Notification Certification 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

As per our submitted Service Line Inventory we are uncertain as to whether we have pipes servicing the high school 
building that contain lead or galvanized materials.  Because of our uncertainty we have notified the public with this 
letter effective June 13, 2025, by posting it on the school district website.  Additionally, we will undergo an 
investigation to determine the material underground servicing the high school within the next six months.  Once this 
investigation is concluded we will make our findings public and submit the findings to the DEP. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steven T. Soule 

Director of Operations 

Berkshire Hills Regional School District 


